
4, Rue du Léman, C.P. 1843, CH – 1211 Genève 1, Suisse, tél: +41 22 909 89 40, e-mail: grdel.gva@mfa.gr 
 

 
Permanent Mission of Greece 

 to the United Nations Office and 
other International Organizations 

 in Geneva 

   

 
 

 
 

No.: 6170.3/ 266   
   
   

 

NOTE   VERBALE 
 

 The Permanent Mission of Greece to the United Nations Office and other 

International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the Office of the High 

Commissioner for Human Rights and has the honor to attach herewith the response of 

H.E. Mr. Nikos Dendias, Minister for Foreign Affairs of the Hellenic Republic, to the joint 

communication with Ref. No AL GRC 3/2022, addressed to him by the Special Rapporteur 

on the situation of human rights defenders and the Special Rapporteur on the human 

rights of migrants. 

 

 

The Permanent Mission of Greece to the United Nations Office and other 

International Organizations in Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Office 

of the High Commissioner for Human Rights the assurances of its highest consideration. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Encl: As stated 
 
 
 
 
To: 
The Office of the High 
Commissioner for Human Rights 
In Town 

Geneva,  February 24, 2023 
 

  

 

 

   
   
   
   

 










